














































 

 

 

 

May 28, 2019 

 

Sarah Mate-Director of Community Services 

Parkland County 

53109A SH 779 

Parkland County, Alberta 

T7Z 1R1 
 

Dear Sarah: 

 

This letter and attachments will serve to confirm the Parkland County 2018 operating 

contribution to the Town of Stony Plain for the Glenn Hall Centennial Arena and request for 

capital contribution to anticipated upcoming projects in 2020, 2021, 2022.   

 

In 2018 the Glenn Hall Centennial Arena had an operating deficit of $323,826.12 (breakdown 

attached).  Also attached are the 2018/19 ice season user statistics which indicate that 38.86% of 

the ice users were Parkland County residents. Based on the funding formula in the agreement, 

the contribution from Parkland County is determined as follows: 

 

“Operating Deficit for the previous year, times the percentage of Parkland Users to a 

maximum of $99,088” 

 

$323,826.12 X 38.86%=$123,989.09 

 

Based on the cost share agreement the contribution from Parkland County for 2018 is $99,088 

 

Upcoming 2020 capital projects that are being submitted for approval (estimated approval 

December, 2019) are: 

Ice Plant Compressor Overhaul (1)    $10,000 

Radiant Heaters      $50,000 

 

2021 capital projects 

Arena Kick Strip      $9,000 

Condenser       $150,000 

Water Pump Booster      $14,000 

Boiler         $15,000 

 

2022 capital projects  

Ice Plant Compressor Overhaul (1)    $9000 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I trust the information in this letter is satisfactory.  Please feel free to contact me at 780 963 8594 

or via e-mail at d.carter@stonyplain.com if you have any questions or concerns.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Darcy Carter 

Facilities Supervisor 

Community and Protective Services 

mailto:d.carter@stonyplain.com



